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           CENTRAL CONNECTION 




I will be sharing a number of ways you can give to local organizations 
over the next couple of weeks in the newsletter. It will include a variety 
of groups throughout our community from senior agencies to children’s 
groups to animal rescues.  
 
Why? You may wonder why not pick just one or two. Well, because we 
are a group with many varied interests and abilities! One person may 
be particularly drawn to help our local animal shelter while another has 
a heart for our volunteer fire department. By making as many 
opportunities known as possible, it allows all of us to find our particular 
way to make a difference in our area for our neighbors.  
 
Don’t think that means you need to try and give or participate in all the 
options! Find one or two that speak to you and let others donate to the 
ones that speak to them.  
 
Part of what makes Disciples so strong is our focus on unity in our 
diversity! We all focus on serving to the best of our ability and doing 
what we can to strengthen our community, but it looks different for each 
one of us. This time of year we see that much more clearly than any 
other time. So do what you can, and trust that others will meet the 
needs you can’t!  
 
Pastor Lory

Upcoming Events


 
 
December 1 
9am -Ladies Coffee at 
Prine’s 
 
December 3 
Advent 1 
10am - Sunday school 
11am - Worship


 

UPCOMING 
 
December 20  
   Blue Christmas Service @     
	 FUMC 
 
December 24 
   Christmas Eve Lessons and 
	 Carols Service 
 
December 31 
   Potluck Brunch

   Carols Medley Worship 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to check out 
our website or Facebook 

page to find worship 
services, newsletters and 

more! 



Central Christian Church November 27, 2023

PRAYER CONCERNS 
 

Our Nation and World, Tammy 
Brockman, Nancy Atkison,  
Madison Wardell, Charlotte 
Reagan,  Brylie, Bob Miller, 
CASA Kids,  Tony Barker, Vivian 
Contareas, Sharon Brown, Dieter 
Stratemann, Shirley Miller, Jerry 
Don Maness, Ken Backus, Reese 
Handley, Christy Hoff, Chad 
Brown, Joe Kalal, Morgan Heck, 
Patty Dunn,Charlotte Reed, 
Carolyn Tapley, Pam Kessler, 
Paula Whitfield, Steve 
McCoulaugh, Isabell Family, 
Darrel Fuller, Johnny Martin, 
Amy Lovett, Virginia Green, 
Denise Chamberlain, Lynn 
Hanson, Molly Major, Jack and 
Shirley Roberts, Ben Hill, 
Margaret Centofanti, Violence in 
Israel, Jonah, Carsen Darnell, 
John Hagemier, Nicole Rahmer, 
Dean Prine, Connie O’Neill, 
Toddler L 
 

 
 

Worship This Week:


Elders: Lierly 
Deacons: Saunders 
Communion: Walker 

Sermon Text: Isaiah 64:1-9  
Sun School:  

Rev. Lory Hunt, Pastor

940-825-3794 – CCC OFFICE

254-285-4745 – Cell Phone

revloryhunt@gmail.com 

We will meet at Cecilia’s house for 
our final Ladies’ Coffee of the year.

Montague Co. Child Welfare Board — 
Order a Scentsy Buddy by Nov 30th OR donate 

a new toy at Nocona Brewery on Dec 10th. 

Nocona Firefighters —  Drop off a new toy at 
217 Coffee for the NVFD Toy Drive by Dec 2nd 
AND attend their fish fry fundraiser Friday, Dec 

1st at the Justin Building at 5pm.
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